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LTD. LICENSED PROFESSIONAL COUNSELOR S.B. 1124: 

 SUMMARY OF BILL 

 REPORTED FROM COMMITTEE 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Senate Bill 1124 (as reported without amendment)  

Sponsor:  Senator Douglas C. Wozniak 

Committee:  Health Policy and Human Services 

 

CONTENT 

 

The bill would amend Article 15 (Occupations) of the Public Health Code to modify references 

to a limited licensed counselor to refer, instead, to a limited licensed professional counselor.  

 

Also, the following words, titles, or letters or combination of them, with or without qualifying 

words or phrases, would be restricted in use to only those individuals authorized to use the 

terms and in a way prescribed by Part 181: "limited licensed professional counselor" and 

"l.l.p.c.". 

 

MCL 333.16281 et al. Legislative Analyst:  Stephen P. Jackson 

 

FISCAL IMPACT 

 

The bill would have no fiscal impact on State or local government. 

 

Date Completed:  9-30-22 Fiscal Analyst:  Joe Carrasco, Jr. 
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